
Effective      Wednesday, March 18, 2020 
CSHA lobbies are closed to the public until further notice based upon CDC and    

Governmental recommendations related to the Coronavirus (COVID-19).  

In an attempt to best serve you, business operation will                

continue via email, postal mail and telephone. 

If you have documentation to provide: (intake, reexamination, briefing, key 

drop off), a drop box is located to the left of the main entrance.  Please secure    

documents in  envelopes provided; place head of household name, date, current 

address, telephone number and email.   

Work Orders: email WorkOrder@csha.us or call 719-387-6742 

To contact your Housing Specialist or specific department: please email 

the appropriate person for the quickest response. Replies may be longer than   

normal, please leave only one message or email. 

Housing Specialists: 

Amanda Fisher: ajf@csha.us 

Dianne Parker: dxp@csha.us 

Terri Shaver: tjs@csha.us 

Public Housing Intake 

Asha Brown: alb@csha.us 

Managed Properties Intake 

Katrina Baltodano: klb@csha.us 

You may contact our front desk between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.: 719-387-6700,  

Or email general inquiries to: info@csha.us 

For additional and updated information, please refer to the “Announcements”    

section at www.csha.us 

The Colorado Springs Housing Authority thanks you for your  

patience and understanding, the safety and health of our 

staff and clients is our top priority. 


